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Comments: As a resident of Montana I do not support the Holland Lake Lodge Facility Improvement &amp;

Expansion. The value of nature and wildlife is one deeply engrained in Montana's history and deserves to be

respected. Heavily developed areas in Montana already have unwanted run ins with wildlife due to encroachment

on habitats. Construction in a historic area such as 

 Holland Lake will not only increase these issues (thus increasing danger for both human and animal

residents/visitors), but also further decrease the untouched forest area that makes Montana what it is.

 

Demolishing historic cabins and developing more forestry areas are not acts of pride to those who have

Montana's values at heart.


